Pilon, Janet

Subject:

Delegation to Planning Committee Aug 10 re: 10.2 License rental housing PED21097/LS21022) (Wards 1, 8 and parts of Ward 14)

From: Barb McKean and John Hannah Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 7:16 PM

To: Kelsey, Lisa <Lisa.Kelsey@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Delegation to Planning Committee Aug 10 re: 10.2 License rental housing PED21097/LS21022) (Wards 1, 8 and

parts of Ward 14)

If possible, I would like to delegate for the above meeting on August 10. I am away and while I have access to wifi, it is for limited time. If it's possible to get a fairly accurate time for this item on the agenda, then I can do a video call, but otherwise it might need to be by phone only. Our family has had many years of experiences living across the street from 2 single-family 3-bedroom homes that became student houses with 9 rooms and 5 rooms. We had 15 years of being kept up and wakened up at all hours multiple nights each week by people coming home from a party or hosting one, yelling profanities, fighting with (or over) their significant other, throwing booze bottles, leaving used condoms in our garden, urinating or vomiting in our front yard, cars peeling out etc. The houses are poorly maintained, cars are parked on lawns and in our neighbourhood (located in the Chedoke Creek watershed), sewer cross-connections from DIY basement renos to make student apartments abound - you just have to give our neighbourhood's stormwater sewers a sniff on a morning walk between 6:30 and 8 AM any week day.

Thanks very much,

Barb McKean and John Hannah